
    September 16, 2024 
- Construction Notice - 

Peninsula Road Improvements 
 
General Considerations  

• While there will be delays during peak travel times, through traffic will be permitted on Peninsula Road.  
o Traffic will be Single Lane Alternating Traffic (each side taking turns through the construction zone). 

• Travel speeds will be lower in the construction zone and there will be some restrictions on turning from time to time. 
• Pedestrians – when present, priority is to be given through the site by TCP or qualified personnel. 
• Cyclists – when present, are to either (1) dismount and travel through work zone as pedestrian or (2) take alternate route along Bay Street 

/ Larch Road Pathway. 
• Parallel parking along Peninsula Road (in work zone) will need to be closed to allow for construction to occur 
• Typical hours of work for this project will be Monday to Friday, 7:00 AM to 7:00 PM (weather & conditions permitting), with work after hours 

and weekends as required (Construction noise and vibration should be expected during working hours). 
• All businesses will remain open during construction. 

 

 


